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May 14, 2008
Cherry Hill group seeks signatures for petition

A volunteer group has launched a petition drive to put three proposed "good-government" ordinances on the ballot in November's general election.
One measure would create an "open application process" for appointed township officials, said the Cherry Hill Reform Committee, which describes itself as a nonpartisan civic organization.
Other measures would require disclosure of political contributions by developers seeking zoning variances, and "competitive negotiation" for professional service contracts.
The group, which last year led a successful campaign to reform "pay-to-play" contracting, needs 1,565 signatures from registered township voters to qualify the measures for the ballot.
